From: dale jellison

To: Knuuti, Karen
Subject: Jupiter Ridge
Date: Saturday, September 21, 2024 8:43:31 PM

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Two points.
Yes the landfill should be expanded and Maine should not be accepting waste from other
states. Castella should be told to immediately stop bringing out of state trash to Maine!

Dale Jellison

803 Green Lake Rd
Dedham, Maine 04429
804-814-3718

Retired Civil Engineer

Yahoo Mail: Search, Organize, Conquer


mailto:dalejellison@yahoo.com
mailto:Karen.Knuuti@maine.gov
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmail.onelink.me%2F107872968%3Fpid%3DNativePlacement%26c%3DGlobal_Acquisition_YMktg_315_EmailSignatureGrowth_YahooMail%3ASearch%2COrganize%2CConquer%26af_sub1%3DAcquisition%26af_sub2%3DGlobal_YMktg%26af_sub3%3D%26af_sub4%3D100000945%26af_sub5%3DOrganizeConquer__Static_&data=05%7C02%7Ckaren.knuuti%40maine.gov%7C0d48bd22a2c8491f640c08dcda9f90e4%7C413fa8ab207d4b629bcdea1a8f2f864e%7C0%7C0%7C638625626103080049%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Zn7YnAy7pWrtituoPE9tOZY2Q1HWtDiKbYEgNwbTzlc%3D&reserved=0

